
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LETTER OF INTENT 
 
 

 
Before we can begin the accreditation process, we need to have received a letter of 
intent from you. This letter must be written on your School’s headed paper and signed 
by the Head of School (Dean or equivalent). It must include the following wording: 
 

I confirm that <name of school> accepts the Association of MBAs and 
Business Graduates Association’s criteria for accreditation, and I confirm 
that we have read and accept the expenses detailed on the BGA-AMBA-
Joint-Accreditation fees found on the BGA website and the ‘AMBA & BGA 
joint accreditation’ document. 

 
In addition, please attach a copy of the AMBA-BGA joint accreditation and a copy of 
the BGA Accreditation Process all signed by the Head of School to show that you 
understand and agree to these documents. 
 
 

The Letter should be addressed to: 
 
Mr. Mark Stoddard 
Director of Operations and Accreditation 
AMBA & BGA 
25 Hosier Lane 
London 
EC1A 9LQ 
United Kingdom 
 

Please email scanned copies of the signed documents to 
accreditation@businessgraduatesassociation.com 
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